
MINISTRY COLLABORATION/CLUSTER SUPPORT GRANTS 

Did you know that our Presbytery Relations Committee has funds to support 
ministry efforts shared by more than one congregation/worshipping community in our 
presbytery? Planning a special concert with another Presbyterian church and need funds 
to support it? Need a little funding to help with a collaborative mission project or 
Christian Ed program? Funding is here. The Relations Committee has $2,000 available to 
share this year to help us do ministry, relationships, and mission well. 

APPLY BELOW 

Name of your Project: 

Name of the Congregations/Faith Communities involved: 

Main Contact Person: 

Main Contact Address:  

Telephone Number:  

Amount of Funding Requested: (Remember, we only have $2,000 available for all the grants.) 

*If you are awarded a grant, we ask that you write a newsletter article for the presbytery
about the event, preferably including photos.

Please submit your application to committee chair Margaret Bolt at mboltwv@gmail.com or  

Margaret Bolt, 335 Fountain View, Morgantown, WV 26505. 
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